
 
Halton Children’s Water Festival  

(September 26, 27, 28 & 29, 2023) 
Field Trip Notification and Permission Form 

Authorization for Promotional Use of Student Photos 
  

ADDENDUM 
 
Re: Authorization for Promotional Use of Student Photos  
 
Dear Parents,  
 
In accordance with the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act, the 
Halton District School Board and/or Halton Catholic School Board asks for your written 
permission regarding the use of your child’s photograph taken during the Halton Children’s 
Water Festival (September 26, 27, 28, 29, 2023). 
 
The form below asks your permission for your child’s photograph to be used for promotional 
use in publications and on the websites of the four partner organizations (Regional 
Municipality of Halton, Conservation Halton, Halton Catholic District School Board, and/or 
Halton District School Board), or by the media who have been invited to cover the event.   
 
NOTE:   No names of students will be identified. 
 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
 
Please sign this form below indicating your preference:   
 
____ I have read the information above, and provide permission for my child’s 

image to be included in promotional materials (including websites) from 
the Halton District School Board, Halton Catholic District School Board, 
Regional Municipality of Halton and/or Conservation Halton. No student 
names will be identified.  

 
____  I do not wish to have my child’s image included in promotional materials 

or by the media as mentioned above.   
 
Name of Student:   __________________________________ 
Parent /Guardian Signature:  __________________________________ 
Date:     __________________________________ 
 
Note:  This permission form pertains only to the Halton Children’s Water Festival on  
September 26-29, 2023. 

 
 

PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM TO THE SCHOOL BY _____________________ 
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